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Send any questions, art or inquiries to: 
The Worm Lady c/o R.E.A.P.S Box 444 Prince George, BC V2L 4S6 

Ph: 250-561-7327 or email: thewormlady@reaps.org 

 

Spring is here, which means that summer is just around the corner… but it’s not 
too late to book an activity with The Worm Lady! Check out some of the activities 
that correspond with the Adopt-a-Worm program:  

Worm Observations 
 
During this presentation students will learn more about 
the biology of their worms and through observation, see 
how their worms react to stimuli.   

Creatures of the Worm Bin 
 
During this presentation students will learn about and get to 
look for the other organisms that are living in their worm bin. 
They will learn which of these organisms are pests, which    
organisms are the worms’ friends, and which organisms are a 
combination of both! 

Harvesting 
During this presentation students will sort through their 
worm bins and separate their worms from the castings. To 
take part in this activity, most of the paper in the bin will 
need to have been eaten, so please check with the worm  
           lady before booking to ensure your worm bin is      
      ready! 

If you have questions about any of these activities, or want to book these  
(or any other of the 30 school presentations that REAPS offers), please give 

us a call or send us an email! 


